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Comments:  This project needs to have an EIS in order to identify all the possible harms the logging would incur.

The Canyon Creek Road is one of the most popular access roads, and it is easy to picture the road encounters

between logging trucks and passenger vehicles, and the hazards inherent in these meetings. After all, Canyon

Creek is a one lane road. The road has suffered from many washouts and the heavy trucks will rapidly degrade

the road. Any money generated by the timber sales could be negated by road repair. This trade-off scenario

needs to be studied.

 The effects of logging on the steep slopes in the drainage need to be determined as the watershed's streams are

salmon streams and need to be protected from erosion.  The preservation of salmon habitat is of prime

importance and any degradation of salmon habitat is unacceptable.

 Thank you for taking my comments. Mike Sennett


